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Primary Four Teaching Arrangements: New Class Teacher 

 

Dear Parent 

 

I wish to let you know about a change to the teaching arrangements for Primary Four.  

 

Over the summer break, Mrs Nicola Millar was successful in obtaining a long term permanent 

post at another school. We wish her well as she starts this new post in her hometown in the 

North Coast. 

 

I am pleased to say that Mrs Victoria Johnston will be the Primary Four class teacher.  

 

Mrs Johnston is a very talented teacher and has been teaching for over fifteen years. I have 

known Mrs Johnston for many years and taught alongside her at my previous school in East 

Belfast. Therefore, I am delighted that she has made the decision to join us at Dunclug Primary 

School. Her interests include literacy, music, the outdoors and spending time with her three 

children. I hope that you will meet her when you collect your child from the school gate next 

week and you will get to know her throughout the school year.  

 

This week Mrs Johnston has been spending time planning with the Primary Three teacher Miss 

King and this has ensured a thorough handover of information regarding your child’s attainment 

and needs.  

 

Keep an eye on our school website and/or the school Facebook page and you will see a 

photograph of Mrs Johnston, if you would like to show your child ahead of their return to school 

on Tuesday. 

 

Have an enjoyable Bank Holiday weekend and we look forward to seeing you all next Tuesday 

morning! 

 

Many thanks 

 

Mr Beacom 

Principal 

www.dunclugps.com 


